
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/30/2013 11:10:15 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Checking on the check 

Liza 

Good morning! 

I know that a check is being sent to PG&E but I am wondering where it will be sent? It occurs 
to me that I should have someone be on the alert for it, given that it is an unusual circumstance. 

Redacted If you don't know, that's ok. 
office when she returns next Monday. 

in our office can check with the CPUC Fiscal 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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